Re: Secure the sacred land at Bambara

Dear sir/madam,
I am writing to express my concern that the NSW State Government has failed to deliver on its election promise to secure the sacred, environmentally sensitive land at Bambara on the NSW Central Coast.
I would like to remind you that the preservation of our ecology and the long-term future of our local community is your first priority as an elected official. I will not vote for any candidate that supports, through action or neglect, the destruction of our environment in favour of unsustainable commercial development.
Kind regards.
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